

TOWN OF SOUTHBURY

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

501 Main Street South Southbury, Connecticut 06488 (203) 262-0622 Fax: (203) 262-1588

October 24, 2022

To: Jeff Manville, First Selectman

From: Jerry Lukowski, Public Works Director

Re: Hydroseeding Bids

Two bids for a one year hydroseeding contract were received on October 5, 2022. Present at the bid opening were myself, Matt Tarnowski, DPW, Betsy Rosa, OFS, and Noreen Thompson, OFS.

Based on the bids received, it is my recommendation that the bid be awarded to MRC Property Services of Southbury. Please see the attached memo detailing each bid received.

If you have any questions please let me know.

Bids Received

All bids submitted are inclusive of hydroseeding with low grow, no mow seed, a 70/30 hydro mulch mixture, tackifier, starter fertilizer, and weed preventer.

Vendor	Price (per square foot)
Southbury Land Services, LLC	\$0.16
MRC Property Services, LLC	\$0.125